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Newstead Terraces News 
        August 2015
Hello everyone.
It has been a particularly busy month this month at Newstead Terraces.   Following is a snap shot of some of the activities performed in the last month.
Best news – The Deck Beautification underway.
[image: C:\Users\newstead\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Outlook\S3Y34HVE\photo 1 (00000002).JPG]Finally we are starting to see some the results of the year- long efforts of the deck beautification committee.  The furniture arrived first.  The umbrellas were installed last Thursday and the pots are being unloaded from the ship as I write.  We can expect to see the pots, plants and irrigation system to be delivered and installed during September.  Once all the installations are complete we will repaint the deck boards that have had to be moved.  
I think everyone will agree that the new furniture placement has significantly changed the feel of the common area already.   I am so excited to see the impact that the pots and plants will make.
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Construction news from Next door.
Demolition of the remaining building structures starts in September.  We will have some hoarding erected on our side of the boundary, particularly in the walkway to Austin Street past U18 as the boundary of both properties has conjoined structures.  The hoarding represents a “temporary exclusion zone”.  This is to keep us safe from any falling objects as the demolition proceeds.  There will be some noise and dust, but the asbestos is all painted in under the areas we can see with white paint on it.  This will be dismantled piece by piece and by hand to stop any asbestos fibres from being released.
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Scandinavian Spectacular
The Danish Club in Austin Street is hosting The Scandinavian festival Sunday the 13th of September between 10am-4pm.  Every year this festival grows in size and activities.  Here is an opportunity to sample the best of Scandinavian Culture right on our door step.   Please be aware that Austin Street is closed to cars from early in the morning of Sunday 13th.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Annual Garage Clean 
Thanks everyone for your co-operation with moving cars and making alternative arrangements to facilitate the Annual Garage Pressure Wash.  I don’t know about you, but I love the way the garage smells after the job is complete… A special thanks to Committee Member Barry Leask for giving much needed assistance with the degreasing in advance of the pressure washing. I hope you enjoy the lovely clean garage and drains for another year.
Till next month.  Stay safe.
Georgina & Doogle.
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The BCC is currently supporting two FREE exercise programs on our doorstep:
FREE TAI CHI sessions on Friday mornings from 8.30-9.30, in front of Waterfront Pier (or in the
Park if more shade is needed as summer approaches). A dozen or so people attended the first few
sessions and, if numbers build, the sessions will be continued till at least the end of the year. Everyone
is a ‘beginner’, so make the most of this chance to try this beneficial form of gentle exercise while
you can - and invite your neighbours and friends.

FREE PILATES sessions are being held on the river at Newstead Terrace Park on
Thursdays, 10.30-11.30am. You can exercise to your own ability, building core strength
and balance - important for most of us of “Mariner’s vintage”.

For more information on these and other free Council activities, visit
www.brisbane.qld.gov.au/activeandhealthy
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The perennial subject of tree maintenance
As many people will be aware, a lot of the vegetation around, and within, our beautiful complex is

covered by a Vegetation Protection Order. Generally speaking, this means that trees can be pruned
by up to 20 per cent each year. Tree maintenance for this year has been completed - and the good

news is that most people are happy with the results!
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Recycling the recycling message
A few things to consider before disposing of rubbish in the Recycling Bins:
1.

If necessary, refer to the information posters in the bin room to refresh your memory on
what’s recyclable and what’s not
Plastic bags should be disposed of in the Rubbish bin, not the Recycling bin

Tip: If a bin look if it’;
Flatten cardboard boxes before putting them in the bin: they often cause bins to e e L

X smiling at you - check the
overfill unnecessarily number of wine bottles

It the bin is full, which often happens when residents move in or out, take your you've just deposited!

recycling to a neighbouring bin in your garage
Follow the advice offered in the Recycling Guide for Households - www.brisbane.gld.gov.au
What'’s the easiest way to tell if something 1s recyclable?

If you’re unsure whether an item may be recycled, ask yourself: “What is it made from?” If the answer is paper,
cardboard, firm plastic, metal (aluminium and steel), or glass you can be confident it can be recycled. Even if it does
not have recycling symbol, it can still be recycled in the yellow-lidded recycle bin.
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